
Answer to Form 312 - Question E20 
 

FAA Notification Not Required 
 

Pursuant to 47 C.F.R. § 17.7 and 14 C.F.R. § 77.13, FAA Notification is not required for the 
following reason: 
 

The proposed antenna is exempt pursuant to 47 C.F.R. § 17.7(e)(3) because it is less than 
6.10 meters in height. 


